
 

  

  
  

  
  

PUBLIC NOTICE  
STATUTORY POST ELECTION 

MEETING  

  
  

  

Residents of the Etheridge Shire are advised that, in accordance 
with Section 277(1) of the Local Government Regulation 2012, the 
Statutory Post Election Meeting will be held in the Georgetown 
Shire Hall on St George Street on Wednesday, 15th April 2020 
commencing at 9:00am.   

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

David Munro    PO Box 12  
 Chief Executive Officer  Georgetown QLD 4871  
  

 


